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Notification of night works – 

water main service investigations 

To support ongoing construction of the new Sydney 

Children’s Hospital Stage 1 and Minderoo Children’s 

Comprehensive Cancer Centre, evening activities are 

required to complete investigations of existing Sydney 

Water Authority assets along High Street. 

Approved out of hours works are scheduled to occur 

between 8pm and 5am on the night of Monday 20 

November, weather permitting. 

Activities will include the establishment of investigation 

zones, identification of underground services and 

temporary removal of street utility hole covers to 

inspect services, requiring associated tools and 

equipment use.  

Some noise impacts may be experienced. 

During these activities, there will be limited access to 

sections of High Street, including the footpath, in the 

vicinity of the construction site between Avoca Street 

and Botany Street, with pedestrian and vehicle 

diversions in place. 

For any questions or concerns about these activities, 

please contact the project team via the details below. 

Thank you for your patience while we work to deliver 

this exciting project. 

Please note that activity dates and times are subject to change. 


